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Re: Freedorn of Information Act Request
Dear FOIA Coordinator:

Woad River Techhologies, Inc. (WRT) hereby requests a seties of budget, contract and
contact information documents under the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA).

Although FOIA does not require us to disclose our intended use of the information, we
feel that it is appropriate that we do so in this instance.

WRT plans to use the requested documents to publish free email content for
govermnment contractors on doing business with Homeland Security agencies and to
promote an online subseription service providing Homelund Security business
development informaiion.

Our Homeland Security free content and subscription product will suppart of the
administrations expressed policy of involving the private sector in the war against
terrorism. ‘ .

Pursuant to the Federal Freedom of Information Act, 5 U.S.C. 5 552, | request the
following documents for the Federal Protective Service and the Federal Computer
Incident Besponse Center:

» A page of a document containing the name and telephone number (and cmail
address if avallable) of the employing Directorate of the Project Officer {or
Contracting Officer's Technical Representative) for the active contracts the Federal
Computer Incident Response Conter and the Federal Protective Service have listed
with the Federal Procurement Data Center for FY 2001. We are interested in only
active contracts that will be repeated. The requested page may be from the contract
document itself or any other document maintained by these agencies.

» A page of a document containing the names and telephone numbers (and email
addresses if available) ot the contracting officer and the contracting specialist for the
active contracts listed with FPDC, again we are interested in only active contracts
that will be repeated. The requested page may be from the contract document itself
or any other document maintained by the Federal Computer Incident Response
Center and the Federal Protective Service. "




